Margaret Gallagher

From: Alex Rivers <Alex.Rivers@circle.org.uk>
Sent: 26 May 2016 14:10

To: Peter Doble

Cc: Margaret Gallagher

Subject: RE: presentation

Hi Peter,

Good to see yesterday and thanks for hosting the event.

I did send them all the boards yesterday morning — but will resend with a request to have a private meeting with
them over the next few weeks.

We have a list of people to send the consultation boards to.
Many Thanks

Alex Rivers

From: Peter Doble [mailto: Peter.Doble@waltham.ac.uk]
Sent: 26 May 2016 07:49

To: Alex Rivers

Cc: Margaret Gallagher

Subject: presentation

Alex

As discussed last night could you send electronic copies of the presentation boards to a local resident:

tobymcculloch@gmail.com

and also to the three local councillors:

clir.paul.douglas@walthamforest.gov.uk

Clir.Louise.Mitchell@walthamforest.gov.uk

Cllr.Steve.Terry@walthamforest.gov.uk

Thanks
Regards

Peter

Visit : www.waltham.ac.uk/ for more information.




